
Easter Activities

Dear Parents,

The PTFA is organising some Easter activities for the children at school on
Friday 8th April.

Please can you send into school some small chocolate eggs – Crème Egg size
or smaller and wrapped are ideal.

There will be a box in the foyer at both sites where you can leave your
donations. Please leave your donations at school before Tuesday 5th April so
that we can make up a bag for each child.

There will be an egg hunt for Foundation Phase in Llanferres Park (weather
permitting) around 9.15am and egg rolling for Key Stage 2 at Llanarmon
around 2pm.  Children in Key Stage 2 will need to bring a decorated hard
boiled egg on the day.  Each child will win a prize of a few small eggs and 1
winner from each year will also receive an Easter Egg.

We will need some help on the day so if any parent would like to help that
would be great, just come along.

THANK YOU!

PTFA


